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September 6, 2023 
 
 
Renee Thomas 
Adhesives Technology Corporation 
450 E. Copans Road 
Pompano Beach, FL 33064 
 
Dear Renee Thomas, 
 
This letter is in response to your request to have the product ULTRABOND ASF-2000 as a 
NYSDOT approved material for specification 701-14.  After reviewing the information that was 
sent in an email on August 9, 2023, the product ULTRABOND ASF-2000 meets the 
requirements of specification 701-14 and can be used for New York State Department of 
Transportation projects. 
 
This addition will appear in the Approved List available on the Internet at 
https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/engineering/technical-services/technical-services-
repository/alme/NYSDOT_Approved_List.pdf.  Until this addition appears on the Approved List, 
a copy of this letter will constitute as Evidence of Acceptability prior to its appearance on the 
Department’s Approved List. 
 
If there are any changes in the manufacturing, or the formulation of this product you must inform 
the Materials Bureau immediately for action on continued acceptability. 
 
In addition, this letter shall in no way be used for promotional purposes such as a copy of this 
letter in any form used as advertisement in any sales literature or trade magazines. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact at (518) 485-6095 or Karl.Vogel@dot.ny.gov. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karl R. Vogel, P.E. 
Materials Bureau, Field Engineering II 
 
KRV:SR 
 
c: R. Ramsland, Office of Technical Services 
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